
Fight HIV,
Not People
with
HIV

Housing discrimination because of HIV is illegal.

Denying housing or housing-related services because  of HIV status 
is against the law. The only way to stop housing discrimination is 
to report it. If you or someone you know has experienced housing 

discrimination because of real or perceived HIV status,  
contact HUD  or your state or local fair housing agency.

Fair Housing Is Your Right. Use It.
Visit www.hud.gov/fairhousing or call the HUD Hotline
1-800-669-9777 (English/Español) 1-800-877-8339 (Fed Relay)
A public service message from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development. The federal 
Fair Housing Act prohibits discrimination because of race, color, religion, national origin, sex, familial 
status or disability. Individuals with disabilities, including HIV/AIDS, are protected from discrimination 
by the Fair Housing Act and Section 504. For more information, visit www.hud.gov/fairhousing.


